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Sport Winter Dance

Championship
Update/Review

Dance Championships were conducted on December 11 at
George Rogers Clark High School in Winchester. Attendance
continues to increase and overall, the event went well. Thanks
to all of our workers and judges for their help at the state event! 

Noteworthy Changes /
Anticipates Changes

Hip Hop continues to grow in popularity and I anticipate possibly
being able to split that into size divisions in the future (if we get
over 50 squads). For 2023, we had 45 squads in the hip hop
division.


